



Dates and Reminders Weekly Highlights

Love, Cara

A Peek at the Week
Firefly Class 

“Play is often talked about as if it were a relief from serious learning. But for children, play is 
serious learning.” - Mr. Rogers

This week, the Fireflies experienced music with the Frog Class for 
the first time on “Music Monday”. They did a great job being a 
part of a larger group. We sang The More We Get Together. We 
tapped our rhythm sticks to Tap Your Sticks aka( The Pizza Song) 
and we shook our egg shakers to Shake!(Your Shaker Eggs) by 
We Kids Rock. 

We finished our class book which will be coming home soon! We 
need to practice reading and singing our letter sound song so 
we can read it with you! 

Our comfy reading spot makes a great place to do letter and 
number puzzles. Look how cozy we are in the picture above!  

Easel painting is also a favorite choice for the Fireflies! They are 
working those large motor muscles and working on crossing their 
midline while creating.  

Pictured above is Sally our snail puppet helping with the 
pegboard. Everybody needs Sally the snail to help you learn! 

Also this week the Fireflies enjoyed gym time with the 
trampoline. They really love to JUMP! 

In case you did not see it or hear 
about it, SNOW fell from the skies on 
Friday! The delightful giggles and 
cheers from all of the classrooms, 
reminded us of how magical it is for 
children. 
Please send your child with a warm 
winter coat, hat, and mittens to play 
outdoors. Our outdoor time is a little 
shady on the playground. It is also 
early so the sun is not warming us. 
Your child will have more fun if they 
are comfortable.  

Don’t forget to stop by the Festival 
of Trees this weekend to see your 
child’s animal hanging on the RCD 
tree!


